
   Ravenscote Junior School 
    Old Bisley Road    Frimley    Camberley    Surrey    GU16 9RE 

  email info@ravenscote.surrey.sch.uk      www.ravenscote.surrey.sch.uk 
 Telephone : (01276) 709007  

 

 

Engage Enrich Excel Academies  
T/A Ravenscote Junior School 

Registered Office: Old Bisley Road, Frimley, Surrey, GU16 9RE 
Company Registration Number 9279884 (England and Wales) 

 
                      

Dear Choir and Purple Harmony Parents / Carers,  
 
 
We are very excited to be taking part in Young Voices 2024. It was amazing to perform in Wembley last year 
and this time we are going back to the O2! 
Children must be in either Purple Harmony or Choir to be able to come along, as they will be learning the 
songs during rehearsals.  
There are limited spaces and they do get filled up quickly. So please book asap to avoid disappointment.  
 
 
Where:    The O2, London  
 
Date/Time:  Monday 15th January 2024 - Leave school at 12:00 to arrive by 13:15 for lunch 

before entering. Return to school @ 23:00 (event finishes at 21:00)  
 
Dress:  Black/Navy Jeans, purple school jumper and YV T-Shirt 
 Recommend to wear a white tank top underneath for ease of changing.  
 
T-shirt: Children must wear a Young Voices t-shirt. They are welcome to wear an old 

one or buy a new one, but all children MUST wear a Young Voices t-shirt.  
 
Tickets for parents:  After children’s spaces have been booked you will be invited to order parent 

tickets online.  
 
Transport:    Coach there and back – collect from school.  
 
Cost:     £23.50 to cover coach fees and general payment for the event 
    Additional £15 for t-shirt if needed – total = £38.50 
 
 
Due to limited space on the coach this will be a first pay first serve basis. Please complete the google 
form permission slip and the ticket/video consent form as soon as possible after paying.  
 
On Scopay: You will see the trip and then if your child needs a t-shirt you will need to select the product tab 
which will have a drop down menu of different sizes. Your child MUST have a t-shirt. This can be a 
previous year or a new one.  
 
Once you have paid please fill in the google form: https://forms.gle/zUudoUYdWHhsgxNK6 
 
 
Musical regards,  
 
Miss Stalley 
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